To:         Board of Ethics, City of Chicago, attn. Richard Superfine

               Erin Keane, Comptroller

From:    Thomas J. Platt, Deputy Corporation Counsel

               Department of Law

Re:         Report of Gift to People of Chicago

               On January 17, 2017, Assistant Corporation Counsel Allision Romelfanger received a gift of flowers worth more than $50 from a retired police officer, James Love. The gift has been accepted on behalf of the people of the City of Chicago and will be displayed in a reception area accessible to the public. Please advise if you require additional information. 

Thomas J. Platt

Deputy Corporation Counsel

Federal Civil Rights Division

